
 

 

 

TENNESSEE STATE FUNDING BOARD 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

MAY  22, 2020 
 

At the call of the Governor, the Tennessee State Funding Board (the “Funding Board”) is scheduled to meet 
on Wednesday, May 27, 2020, in the Cordell Hull Building, Senate Hearing Room I, Nashville, Tennessee, 
at 10:00 a.m. CDT.  Although the members are participating in person, interested members of the public 
may observe and listen to the meeting through electronic means at the following link on the Comptroller’s 
website:   https://comptroller.tn.gov/office-functions/sgf/oslf-calendar/2020/5/27/state-funding-board-meeting.html   
 
To better understand the economic impact that has occurred as a result of COVID-19, as well as the 
implications of those effects, the meeting will include information from the following state economists as 
well as from the Atlanta Federal Reserve. 
 

Ms. Laurel Graefe, Regional Executive, 
 Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta, Nashville Branch 

 
Dr. William Fox, Professor of Economics, 
 Boyd Center for Business and Economic Research,  
 University of Tennessee 

 
Dr. Jon L. Smith, Director, Bureau of Business and Economic Research, 
 East Tennessee State University 

 
Mr. David Gerregano, Commissioner 
 State of Tennessee, Department of Revenue 
 
Mr. Bojan Savic, Assistant Director 
 State of Tennessee, Fiscal Review Committee 

 
 
No decisions or deliberations toward decisions will occur at this special called meeting, except that a 
determination may be made to schedule a subsequent meeting for such actions. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Division of State Government 
Finance. 
 
       ____________________________________ 

Assistant Secretary 
 
May 22, 2020 
 
 
Individuals with disabilities who wish to participate in these proceedings or to review these filings should contact the Division of State Government Finance to discuss 
any auxiliary aids or services needed to facilitate such participation.  Such contact may be in person or by writing, telephone, or other means, and should be made prior 
to the scheduled meeting date, to allow time to provide such aid or service.  Contact the Division of State Government Finance for further information.  

Telephone - (615) 401-7872 ♦ Fax - (615) 741-5986 
SGF@cot.tn.gov
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